Vito Gagliardi Quoted in Star Ledger Article on
Edison Police Department Promotions

November 13, 2013

Vito Gagliardi was quoted in a front page story in the Star-Ledger, speaking on behalf of his client, Edison Police Chief Tom
Bryan, in the wake of controversial department promotions by Edison's lame-duck mayor.

Click to Read Star-Ledger Article
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http://www.nj.com/middlesex/index.ssf/2013/11/lame-duck_mayor_in_edison_draws_fire_for_police_promotions_1m_legal_settlement.html

